
Artūras Grebliauskas
Director
Center for Quality Assessment in Higher Education (SKVC)

Vienna, 12 October 2012

Subject: ENQA Full membership

Dear Artūras Grebliauskas

I am pleased to let you know that, at its meeting of 14 September 2012, the Board of ENQA agreed to
grant SKVC’s Full membership of ENQA for five years from 14 September 2012.

On the basis of its scrutiny of the final review report, the ENQA Board agreed that SKVC substantially
met the necessary requirements for being granted ENQA Full Membership. In doing so, it considered
that it would be advisable to take into consideration the panel’s recommendations.

The ENQA Board requests your Agency to submit, within two years of this decision, a progress report
on the actions undertaken to meet the panel’s recommendations. The progress report will also be
considered in conjunction with the next external review.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or the ENQA Secretariat.

Please accept my congratulations to SKVC for being granted Full Membership in ENQA.

Yours sincerely,

Achim Hopbach
President of ENQA


